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Announcement of public comment period 
Amendment to 2026-2030 Transportation Improvement Program 

The Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council (SMTC) is seeking public comment on the proposed 
amendment relative to the 2026-2030 Transportation Improvement Program. The action includes the 
following: 

Change in cost 

o PIN 380797 (ONONDAGA COUNTY TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENTS). 
 Sponsor New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT). In Federal Fiscal Year 

26/27, NYSDOT is proposing to change the project total to $383,250,000, an increase of 
$320,000,000. The Construction phase will be programmed with $49,500,000 NHPP 
Federal and $325,500,000 State funds, while the Inspection phase will be programmed 
with $7,425,000 NHPP Federal and $825,000 State funds. Compensating offsets 
provided by Federal and State funds from outside the Metropolitan Planning Area. 

Although written comments may be submitted via postal mail, staff are recommending comments be 
submitted via e-mail to mcolone@smtcmpo.org.  

For written comments, please mail: 

Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council 
ATTN: Mario Colone 
126 North Salina St, Ste. 100 
Syracuse, NY 13202 

The public comment period is currently underway and comments are due by September, 19th. 
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